
To whom it may concern: 
 
I live in eastern Oregon, John Day to be exact. I burn clean reliable propane energy for my house during 
winter. Cook with propane. Water heater is propane. I updated my pick up to a newer model two years 
ago which has DEF to have cleaner emissions.  
 
I do not want House Bill 2020 to go through. I do my part for the environment. And I feel that House Bill 
2020 is not helping the environment. Fossil Fuels are the best bang for the buck than anything out there. 
Electrification does nothing for the environment.  
 
We need reliable energy here out in our rural area.  
 
Please, Oppose House Bill 2020.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dustin Oates 
 


